

The Sanskrit College and University

1, Bankim Chatterjee Street, Kolkata 700073 | E-mail: regoffice.scu@gmail.com [Established by the Act No. XXXIII of 2015; Vide W.B Govt. Notification No 187-L, Dated- 19.02.2016] https://www.sanskritcollegeanduniversity.ac.in

Memo No: EST/R.O/SCU/042(Notice)/2024/0506

Dated: 22.05.2024

Notice

Kind Attention: Faculties & Students

Re: No class will be conducted on 24.05.2024 for the requisition of Bharati Bhawan for the General Election(Parliamentary), 2024.

All concerned are requested to note that no class will be conducted on 24.05,2024 for the activities of General Election (Parliamentary), 2024 at Bharati Bhawan.

Registrar Registrar

The Sanskrit College and University